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11.2 

REPORT 4 - 2024 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Road Safety Committee presents its fourth report for 2024 and recommends: 

 

RSC-0018-2024 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Michael Stewart, Government Relations 

Specialist, CAA regarding their recent “Slow Down Move Over” survey result be received.  

(RSC-0018-2024) 

 

RSC-0019-2024 

1. That Erica Warsh, Project Leader, Vision Zero work with Communications staff and the 

Road Safety Promotional Subcommittee to prepare and produce social media 

messaging regarding but not limited to the end of the school year and summer road 

safety. 

2. That approval be obtained via email correspondence between staff and the Road Safety 

Promotional Subcommitted as needed. 

(RSC-0019-2024) 

 

RSC-0020-2024 

That the Corporate Report from the Commissioner of Transportation and Works, dated April 17, 

2024, titled “2024 Traffic Calming Program (Ward 4)” and referred from the General Committee 

to the Road Safety Committee for information, be received. 

(RSC-0020-2024) 

 

 

 

 


